
North Prairie Fire Department 

To Host 

FDNY Rescue 5 

 

 
 

The North Prairie Fire Department is honored to host FDNY Rescue 5 on Friday July 27th, 2012 from 5-8pm. 

The NPFD along with the NP Auxiliary and Tess Corners Fire Department donated money to bring FDNY Rescue 5 to 
Wisconsin for the Wisconsin Fallen Firefighter Memorial Motorcycle Ride on Saturday July 28th, 2012 and lead the ride.  As a 

thank you, FDNY Rescue 5 will be at our station on Friday.   

FDNY Rescue 5 is one of the three units that were salvageable after the attacks on the World Trade Center.  Each borough  in 
New York City has a Heavy Rescue for a total of 5.  On September 11th, 2001 every firefighter that came out on the Heavy 

Rescue died.  Rescue 1 and Rescue 2 were completely destroyed. 

Come visit this awesome rolling memorial.  Let’s not forget what happened to so many of our brothers and sisters that day.  Here 
is a once in a lifetime opportunity for you to see and touch a piece of history. 

Food available by the NP Auxiliary. 

T-shirts for sale by The Remembrance Rescue Project. 

FDNY Rescue 5 is made possible by The Remembrance Rescue Project.   The Remembrance Rescue Project is a not-for-profit 
group created by firefighters to restore, preserve and share FDNY Rescue 4 and Rescue 5.  The Project strives to keep the 

memories alive of those lost on September 11th and all firefighters killed in the line of duty every year. 

When:  Friday July 27th, 2012 

Time:  5-8pm 

Where:  NPFD Station 

108 N. Oakridge Dr   North Prairie, Wi  53153 


